
Welcome to Wellness Week (March 9th-13th) at the 

Noecker School! Please join us in celebrating a week 

full of fun-filled activities focusing on mindfulness, 

nutrition, fitness, acts of kindness, and so much more. 

  

 

 

Children will be participating in a kindness poster 

contest and the winners will have their drawings 

posted around the school! Please help and fundraise 

for this event as proceeds will go back into the 

community through the Lung Cancer Research 

Foundation and the school for equipment needs in 

Health and Physical Education. We hope to see you all 

in our movement of Health Moves Minds!! 

 


